
 

 
 
 
 
 
30th June 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
The following activities are planned for the end of this term: 
 
Monday 7thJuly – Year 7/8 Presentation Evening – by invitation only 
 
Tuesday 8th July - 7pm - Year 9 Drama / Dance Showcase. Three short 
plays, one from each Yr 9 Drama class, and a performance from the Yr 9 
Dancers - Tickets available on the door: £2 Adults / £1 Concessions. 
 
Monday 14th July – Year 9/10 Presentation Evening – by invitation only 
 
Tuesday 15th July - 7pm - Yr 10 BTEC Showcase. A multi-media 
performance of Ernie's Incredible Illucinations, blending live and recorded 
performance, and a selection of sea-side scenes from The Last Resort - 
Tickets available on the door: £4 Adults / £1 Concessions. 
 
Wednesday 23rdJuly – 1.20 pm - End of term for students.  Homeward buses 
will collect at 1.25 pm. 
 
Arrangements for the start of next term are as already advised to you: 
 
Tuesday 2nd 
September 

INSET for Staff NO STUDENTS IN 
SCHOOL 

Wednesday 3rd 
September  

INSET for Staff 
Normal timetable for Year 7 
with Year 11 Prefects 

YEAR 7 (New Intake) 
YEAR 11 PREFECTS 
 

Thursday 4th 
September  

Normal timetable for Whole 
School 

ALL STUDENTS 

 
Normal transport arrangements will run from Wednesday 3rd September. 
 
A calendar of important dates for the next Academic Year will, as always, be 
included in the Newsletter sent home with students in the last week of term.  
This will also be available via our Letters Home button on the website. 
 
Wishing you a pleasant summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M J SERRIDGE 
Headteacher  


